
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Monday 22nd February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
  
The PACT Trust Board is inviting applications, from parents, to join the Prince Albert Academy Committee.  
 
Becoming an Academy Representative can be a rewarding and life changing experience. It provides an 
opportunity to make a valuable contribution to the learning of our children. We are ideally looking for 
professionals with the time and motivation to support the school. Applicants must be passionate about the 
role we play in improving the life chances and social growth of the children, and successful applicants will 
also need to have a good standard of spoken and written English.  
 
There is one vacancy to be filled by a parent/carer of a Prince Albert child. Should the school receive more 
than one application, applicants will be given the opportunity to present why they feel they would like to 
become a parent Representative. It will then be down to fellow parents/carers to vote on who they wish to fill 
the positions. 
 
If you feel that you would like to be considered for the position, please visit the careers/vacancies section on 
the school’s website. You will find a person specification, role description and an application form to 
complete and submit to the Clerk, Michelle Jones, by no later than Friday 12th March 2021. 
 
 
Thank you for your time, we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Sajid Gulzar OBE    Mrs Sue Knottenbelt 
PACT CEO     Chair of Trustees 
 
 
 


